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A warm welcome to Ravi this week, who has boxed some Stevie Ray Vaughn for your
enjoyment. Meanwhile, amongst the new music promos there’s a plug for the three volume
“Rock Back for NEsEl" in which around 60 artists from different genres and countries have
joined forces to raise funds for the Nepal relief efforts. I'm not qualified to review it but
what I've heard sounds interesting, and it’s for a good cause, all money raised will go
towards helping the earthquake victims: https://pateticorecordings.bandcamp.com/album
/rock-back-for-nepal-vol-1. Meanwhile, please keep those worms coming to
earworm@tincanland.com. Thanks!



